Texas Master Naturalist
El Camino Real Chapter

Milam County Nature Festival 2012

June 21, 2011 – Paul Unger’s – 6:00pm

Members present: Co-Chairs—Joyce Dalley and Connie Roddy; Paul Unger, Donna Lewis, Pat Holley, Katherine Bedrich, Don & Cindy Travis, Ann Collins, Cindy Bolch, Dorothy Mayer

Co-Chair Connie Roddy opened with a discussion of the May meeting.  

Joyce is in contact with Les Davenport and the Boy Scouts; also trying to get the local business involved with the Festival.

Need to check with Extension for possible use of New Salem Building.

There will be four major speakers:  Clayton Wolf; Flo Oxley and 2 on Bats.  

Don Travis will be the Photo Contest leader.  

Cindy Bolch is working on the Bat Booth and Bat Speakers.  Activities will be for both adults and youth.  Bat Conservation International will participate.

The Welcoming area will be lead by Cindy Travis.  Pat Holley will assist.  

Donna and Katherine will have an ECRC Booth.  Information on the Chapter and the State Master Naturalist program will be at this area.

Mark Klym, Tim Siegmund, and Cameron Park Zoo have confirmed participating at the Festival.

Ann Collins will speak to Dale Kruse about having a Bryophyte booth.

Reptile, Insect, Native Plants, Wildflowers, Horned Lizard booth will all be at the Festival.  

There was discussion on time length of the festival, charging food vendors, charging any booth selling items and having a golf cart available.  

Members will be contacted by Co-Chairs to ask how they would like to be involved with the Festival.

Next meeting:  July 19, 2011 – Paul Unger’s – 6:00pm.

Submitted by:

Katherine Bedrich

